
Message for March School Newsletters: 

“Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and he will establish your plans.” (Proverbs 16:3) 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is undertaking a review of its operation 
to develop a strategic plan for the next four years.   It is our intention to work directly 
with you, one of our many stakeholders, throughout this process to ensure your ideas, 
concerns and suggestions are understood and considered.     

Our timeline is to collect information through the use of interviews, an on-line survey 
and some planned open house sessions in March and April and then bring these finding 
to the Board of Trustees.  We promise to post all on-line comments and interview 
responses on our web site www.ncdsb.on,ca.  However, any specific mention of names 
will be omitted.   

We expect in late April to be able to publish some initial feedback/findings on this 
process as we journey towards a formal Strategic Plan being developed for the Board of 
Trustees.  Your comments and the comments from all of our stakeholders will shape the 
Strategic Plan that will guide NCDSB over the next four years.  

Please visit our web site at www.ncdsb.on.ca to complete the survey and share your 
comments about Catholic education and how we can better serve today’s learners in 
our Catholic schools. 

The NCDSB Strategic Plan is to address this question: 

How do we better serve today’s learners in our Catholic schools? 

 

http://www.ncdsb.on,ca/�
http://www.ncdsb.on.ca/�

